
LITTLEHAM NEWS FOR JULY 
Hello again, 
Another month has come and gone; hope you’re all enjoying this weather but staying safe and 
hydrated.  
It’s wonderful to have Steve back with us and we must all be mindful not to over burden him 
while he completes his recovery. 
Deanery Eucharist and Archdeacon’s Visitation. 
There’s a lot coming up at Littleham especially during the first week when we look forward to 
meeting Bishop Mike at the Deanery Eucharist on Wednesday 2nd July. It will be followed by the 
Archdeacon’s Visitation to “swear in” the church wardens for the coming year. Refreshments 
are available in the NND room from 6.15 pm and the service will begin at 7.00pm. 
Brunch for Heidi Saturday 5th July 11.00 -12.30pm 
On Saturday we are holding a “getting to know you” brunch for our new curate Heidi. If you 
wish to bring some food that would be very welcome, please could we ask for savoury items 
only.  
Saturday 12th July 10.00-11.30am 
Saturday 12th sees the next “Friends of the Churchyard” volunteer group morning when we 
shall be “dead hedging” again. There will also be our annual “Rakes and Cakes” morning in 
August but I’ll bring you news of that later.   
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Ladies coffee morning Thursday 17th July from 10.00am. 
Our speaker this time will be Juliet Leach who will talk to us about her time in the Middle East. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Services for July 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Sunday 10th August 2.00-4.00pm- Cream Tea and Family Games  
We will be holding an outreach event this summer in the form of a cream tea and family games 
afternoon. 
As always we need your help! We will need donations of scones (home baked or otherwise), 
cream and jam. We also need volunteers to help with preparation and serving on the 
afternoon, help with games and outdoor activities as well as clearing up at the end of course. If 
you would like to help in any way please see Debbie or Nick White. 

 
 
SOS LUNCH AT DEVONCOURT 
Sunday 13th July sees the monthly Solos on Sunday lunch at the Devoncourt, 12.30pm for 
1.00pm. Please contact Di West 0n 01395 744051 to reserve your place. 
 
   
Littleham Clock Update 
The tower clock has been out of action for a while but hopefully the end is in sight. The faulty 
part has been removed and spirited away to Exeter where it will be repaired and then returned 
to the tower.   
  
 

 



 And finally ………. 
  

 
 
 
 
 

Blessings 
Debbie Frost and Stephen Thomas 
Church Wardens 
 
Debbie Frost – 01395 223206 littlehamcw1@exmouthcoastalchurches.org.uk  
Stephen Thomas 07713517688 sgthomas3@gmail.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:littlehamcw1@exmouthcoastalchurches.org.uk
mailto:sgthomas3@gmail.com


 
 

Your Safeguarding Team       

 
 Debbie Frost – Church Warden 
Contact details- 01395 223026 or 07928813576 (please use landline number when possible) 

 
Stephen Thomas- Church Warden 
Contact details-07713517688     

 
Sarah Clarke 07411335431 
safeguarding@exmouthcoastalchurches.org.uk   
                                
For any safeguarding concerns please come to one of us, we’re here to help. 
 


